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Grab a snag and support VICSES volunteers!  
 

 
From: Victorian Head Office Date: 17 January 2018 Time: 9:00AM 
 

 

Victoria State Emergency Service (VICSES) is thrilled to once again take part in Bunnings’ annual 
Emergency Services Volunteer’s BBQ.  

The fundraiser will be held at all Bunnings stores across the country, on Saturday 20
th
 January, 

between 9:00AM and 4:00PM. 

Make sure you pop in and buy a snag, or you can make a donation at your local store. All funds 
raised will go directly to local SES and CFA units.  

VICSES CEO, Stephen Griffin, said it’s great to see the community come together and help support 
volunteers within the emergency services.  
 

Victorian Bunnings stores supporting VICSES:  

Altona, Box Hill, Broadmeadows, Brunswick SFS, Chadstone, Collingwood, Coburg, Croydon, 
Dandenong, Frankston, Geelong North, Hawthorn, Horsham, Lilydale, Maribyrnong, Melton, Mildura, 
Mentone, Mill Park, Moorabbin, Northland, Notting Hill, Nunawading, Oakleigh South, Pakenham, Port 
Melbourne, Ringwood, Rosebud, Springvale, Sunshine, Taylors Lakes, Thomastown, Torquay, 
Traraglon, Vermont South, Wangaratta SFS, Waurn Ponds, West Footscray.  

 
Please contact your local Bunnings for further details. 

 

Stephen Griffin, Victoria State Emergency Service CEO  

 

“VICSES would like to thank Bunnings for always supporting our volunteers and their local 

communities. This fundraiser is another great example of that.” 
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